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Per the Family Handbook - No 

cell phones are to be used    

during the school day by       

secondary students. They should 

be turned off and stowed in a 

backpack or locker. If you need 

to get in touch with your student 

- please call the front office and 

we will relay information. 
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• 4H Meeting 

• PTF Meeting 

• Yearbooks 

• Athletic News 

• Policy Reminders 

There are lots of ways to 
get involved in our 
school. Please see all the 
extracurricular events 
and programs that help 
make CCA a great 
place to be! 

Athletic 

News:                                  
 

Own a business or know 

a business owner that 

might want to sponsor 

our athletic  program?  

 

 

Email krobinson@ccagranbury.com              

for more information! 

The School & Athletic Calendars can be 

found on the website!                           

www.ccagranbury.com 

Policy & Procedure Reminders: 

 

The 22-23 Yearbook is in! 

Copies are                 
available for $45                   

(cash or check) 

If your student is absent 

please notify the front office 

and your child’s teacher.  

Frontoffice@ccagranbury.com 

The Cornerstone Christian Academy Chapter of the     

National Honor Society will hold it’s annual                         

Induction Ceremony                                                                         

for incoming officers and new members at                             

6:00pm on September 11, 2023                                                                 

in the Steed Athletic Center. 

 

 

 

High School Unity Retreat - Sept 15 & 16 

See You at the Pole - Sept 27 - 7:30am 

We all know that feeling….you pack 

your child a good lunch…..and it gets 

left at home. Don’t sweat it - we have 

emergency pantry lunches! $5.00 will 

be added to your incidental/lunch 

charges in FACTS. 

Please let the front office 

and your child’s teacher 

know via email if someone, 

other than yourself or 

whoever regularly picks 

them up, is getting them from school. 

The CCA 4H Club will hold                     

it’s first meeting on                               

September 13 @ 4pm 
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